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From: Holly Alexander
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: Kris Warren"s proposal for the Struck and Irwin Property
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 4:53:20 PM

Landmarks Commission,

I am in favor of the design Kris Warren proposes for the development of the Struck and Irwin
property.  I own the four parcels East of the Struck and Irwin property and am confident that
the design Kris intends will work for my properties and for the neighborhood.  The parking lot
behind my properties will be affected by the new development and I prefer that the lot line be
redrawn to match up with the buildings to the West.  I am not able to attend tonight's meeting
but can be reached by phone at: 608-445-1867.

Regards,

Holly Alexander
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